
Pharmacy Program Exam Environment Expectations (Campus) 
 
In order to provide a consistent testing environment for campus students in the pharmacy program, the 
following exam environment expectations have been implemented. Please be aware that individual 
faculty may make you aware of additional exam environment issues related to a specific course. 

 

• Backpacks and other personal items are to be stored in lockers or placed at the front of the 
room. 

• No cell phones are allowed during the examination. Phones should be silenced and placed in 
backpacks. 

• No watches or hats may be worn during the examination. 

• No food or drink is allowed during the examination. 

• All scratch paper is to be provided by the exam proctor; no paper may be brought into the exam. 
All scratch paper must be signed and left with the proctor following exam submission.  

• Only calculators approved by the Instructor of Record may be used during the examination. 

• Faculty may require assigned seating. This may include randomized searing, avoidance of the 
back row when possible and ensuring adequate space between students. 

• You may not leave the classroom until your exam is submitted. 

• If you choose to use ear plugs, they must be supplied by OASA.  Individually packaged ear plugs 
may be picked up in OASA.  Packages must remain sealed until students are seated for the exam. 
  

Thank you for your cooperation in promoting exam integrity through a consistent exam environment. 


